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The latest issue of Break-In (January-February 2019) is arriving for NZART members. 

Early reports are coming in that some additional address labels are being included with some 

members address sheets, so please check your copy to see if this has occurred. If it has please email 

me at NZART with the additional address label information to nzart@nzart.org.nz (please don't call 

me, as I am well aware of this issue). 

Some people may also have already disposed of their address labels, and may not have noticed any 

additional sheets, which means we will not know who missed out on their Break-In 

If you have not received your Break-In by Monday 11th February after the midday post is due, 
please contact me as you may be one of those not notified by the member who has received your 
address label. 

It also appears that some pages are missing from the current issue... 1, 2, 35, 36 and page 40 

mentioned in the Codebreaker answers (is on page 36) doesn't exist. This does not affect all copies, 

only a limited number and these copies can be replaced with correct versions. 

We are working with Roe Print Services to work out the address labelling and missing Break-In 

pages issue. 

Time is of the essence, if there are too many people that are affected, we may have to ask Roe print 

to mail out again to all current financial members, which at this time we will stand by until 

Wednesday 13th February, then make the call to go to a reprint should it be necessary. 

Thank you for your patience with this issue, we are trying to resolve it as quickly as possible. 

Debby Morgan ( nzart@nzart.org.nz) 

 

 

mailto:infoline@nzart.org.nz
https://www.nzart.org.nz/
mailto:nzart@nzart.org.nz


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subscribe to/from Infoline 

You have received this message because you are subscribed on an NZART Infoline list. 

To be removed from the list simply send an email to 

infoline+unsubscribe@list.nzart.org.nz 
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